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Blessings dear brothers and sisters!  

 

For there is no difference between Jew and Gentile, the same Lord is Lord of all and 

richly blesses all who call on him, for, “Everyone who calls on the name of the Lord will be 

saved.” How, then, can they call on the one they have not believed in? And how can they 

believe in the one of whom they have not heard? And how can they hear without someone 

preaching to them? And how can anyone preach unless they are sent? As it is written: 

“How beautiful are the feet of those who bring good news!” Romans 10: 12 – 15 

 

The peace of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ be with you all, dear brothers, and 

sisters. I hope that up on receiving this email, you are all in good health. First, I would like 

to thank you for the support that Wise Foundation Ministry receives from the Decatur 

Church of Christ and the missions committee every year. I am deeply grateful to God and 

to all of you for the support that you give to each ministry around the world including 

Wise Foundation. 

 

Your support to the mission fields allows us to continue sharing the Gospel and the 

love of Christ around the world to children, orphans, the elderly, single mothers, families 

in need, refugees, etc., etc. 

 

I am fully convinced that God uses us as well as you so that His Kingdom continues 

to expand around the world, and what a privilege it is to have brothers and sisters all 

around the world in different countries and cities with the same feeling and the same 

purpose, to expand the Name of our God and His Son Jesus in every place where our feet 

step and that we all can share his Word and love with other people regardless of race, 

color, language or social level. 

 

Please let me share with you an update of the activities Wise Foundation have 

carried so far in the las months. 
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In the last report I shared with you in September, I informed you of the activities 

we carried out in July and August, visiting hospitals on three occasions; having a VBS in 

Morelos; three evangelical programs Making Dreams Come True in Allende, Morelos and 

Huauchinango, Puebla. We also provided donations to first responders in Morelos once. 

 

 

              
After the previous report I sent you, we have visited hospitals on three occasions, 

sharing food and some donations with the families of the sick and with the medical staff, 

sharing the gospel through the pamphlet “The Good News of God” and praying for the 

healing of the sick. 

 

 

         
In the month of October, we celebrated cancer awareness day by visiting a hospital 

and giving some small donations in the towns of Morelos and Allende, Coahuila. 
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In November, a Making Dreams Come True activity was held in Tulancingo, 

Hidalgo, sharing the gospel with more than 168 adults and 105 children. Later, a nursing 

home in the municipality of Allende was visited, bringing a dinner to celebrate 

Thanksgiving Day with the elderly. 

 

 

       
In this month of December, we were invited to participate as Ministerios 

Fundación Wise A. C. and as Iglesia Casa Nueva Vida in the 2024 Christmas parade in the 

municipality of Morelos, Coahuila. 

 

 

During the end of the year, several activities will be carried out both in the south 

and in the north of Mexico, in fact, some activities have already been carried out in 

Tulancingo, Puebla, of which I do not yet have the data, but on the 13th a hospital will be 

visited and on December 23th we will carry out our program Making Dreams Come true 

in the municipality of Morelos, Coahuila; then on December 26th we will travel to the 

state of Veracruz in the south of Mexico to carry out two activities Making Dreams Come 

true in two municipalities of that state. 

 

For the month of January, we have two activities scheduled in the municipality of 

Allende and one at the children's home of Morelos, Coahuila 
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Dear brothers and sisters, without further ado, I would like to ask you to please 

continue to pray for all the activities and trips that we still have to do this year and at the 

beginning of next year, and also pray for an invitation that brother Luis Estrada from 

Honduras made to us to go and share the Gospel through the Making Dreams Come True 

program with the children of Tierras del Padre, Church of Christ. The invitation was made 

for this coming year 2025, So, I ask you to pray that God provides the necessary resources 

to bring the Making Dreams Come True program to Honduras and be a blessing for the 

Honduran children, and may God allow us to continue sharing His Word and the love of 

our Lord Jesus Christ to many children around the world. 

 

 

 

Blessings to you all in Jesus Name, amen! 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

  

 

Adrian Tapia 

Founder/Administrator of 

Wise Foundation Ministry – USA  

Ministerios Fundación Wise A. C. – Mexico  

(940)-255-4213 

atapia@wisefoundationministry.org 

 
 

  Wise Foundation Ministry is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charity organization under the Internal Revenue Code. EIN 36-4723485.  

Any donation provided to this ministry is fully tax-deductible, and it will be used for a merely non-profit purpose. 

 


